
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY ENGINEER DISTRICT, ALASKA

P.O. BOX 6898
ELMENDORF AFB, ALASKA 99506-6898

ATTENTIONOF: November 27, 2002

Programs and Project Management Division
Special Project Management Branch

Mr. Jeff Brownlee
Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation
555 Cordova Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr. Brownlee:

Please find enclosed, Revision 0 of the following documents
submitted to us by Bristol:

1. Sampling and Analysis Plan
2. Environmental Protection Plan

We are asking to have any comments you might have on these
documents by December 30, 2002. After a review conference, a
Draft Final will be issued for comments and review by a broader
audience. There are some other plans that will be submitted
soon.

If you would just like to talk about them further, please
don't hesitate to give me a call at (907) 753-2689 or e-mail me
at carey.c.cossaboom@poa02.usace.army.mil.

Sincerely,

Carey Cossaboom
FUDS Project Manager
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